
 
 

 

 

13th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of a Year 4 child 

 

In Computing, we have been learning how to create stop-frame animations.  Year 4 children 

may bring to school any Lego figures that they would like to use to create their final 

animations on Thursday 20th March. 

 

We would then like to invite you to our Celebration of Work on Friday 21st March, 3:15-

3:45pm. This will be in your child's classroom. Please wait to collect your child as usual at the 

correct block door and we will invite you in once the other children have left safely. 

 

We will be sharing the animations that we have made in Computing, along with other 

Science and Topic work that we have done this term. 

 

This follows 4P's class assembly, which is at 2:45pm on the same day. 4P parents and carers 

are also invited to this event. 

 

We hope that you can make it to our celebration and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs James, Mr Polley and Mrs Blissett 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
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AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
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